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Downers Grove High School
College/University Visitation Form
Dear College/University Officer:

Downers Grove North High School allows junior and senior students the opportunity to visit institutions of higher learning to assist them in the process of making an informed decision regarding the continuation of their education. There are two accepted forms of documentation. One is this form, which must be returned to the attendance office upon the student’s return to school. The other is an official document from the school showing the date of the visit.
Thank you for your time and effort on behalf of Downers Grove North and our students.
X ________________________________________

Signature of College/University Official

   _____________


Date

Attach Business Card Here
Student’s Name: ____________________________________
ID #: _____________

Name of College/University: _______________________________________________

Date of Visit: ____________________
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